
 

 

  

 

 

Dear Manager,  

 

We are striving to bring the Scouting program to boys in this area but 

are having trouble getting the information out to them. Our program 

works hard to provide young men with character building, 

citizenship, and outdoor opportunities.  Please consider adding a 

flyer to each of your deliveries this week to support boys here in your 

neighborhood. If you have any questions or concerns feel free to 

contact me.  

Thank you for your support! 

 

Corrie Groth 

T-Sun-Ga-Ni District Executive 

(317) 813-7111 

cgroth@crossroadsbsa.org 
 

 

 


